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Please oppose HB 3414 with its current amendments as it does not protect historic 

and cultural resources as required under Goal 5.  These resources are irreplaceable 

treasures that deserve protection. 

Oregon’s land use planning goals have been upheld by the people of Oregon again 

and again at the ballot box.  Please respect the wishes of the people of Oregon by 

making historic and cultural resources exempt from the scope of these amendments 

to HB 3414. 

Thank you, 

Sheila Dooley 

 

 


